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| support a strong cap and invest policy here in Oregon. This a crucial time for the world, and we, here in Oregon
can be leaders. But we need to do it now. Our waters are becoming more acidic, the number of wildfires are growing
in frequency and scope, and there are jobs at risk because of the changes in our beautiful and unique ecosystem here
in Oregon. I'm terrified about the looming dangers of the climate crisis, for ourselves and those who come after us.

SB 1530 at least begins to address these issues and | urge you, working on behalf of our wonderful state, to both
strengthen and, then, to pass this legislation.

Thank you,

Rev. Katherine W. Martin
15786 NW Trakehner Way
Portland, Oregon 97229
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